
 

Dear Unit Leader,  

Greetings and Salutations! 

I am excited to be serving as the council Popcorn Kernel for 2014. I realize that the fall sale may seem like a long way off, 
but it’s actually just around the corner.  Planning must begin now if we are going to exceed last year’s increase of 33%!  I 
am confident that we can and will raise even more money to operate our unit programs in 2014. 

As you know, a key component to any successful unit sale is setting meaningful sales goals for both the boys and the 
unit.  What makes the goals meaningful?  The most important aspect is ensuring that they are directly “tied” to a pack or 
troop’s annual program budget.  Parents and Scouts must understand the personal benefit of achieving the goal as well 
as how it helps the unit. 

Due to the importance of budget building and goal development, the Council Popcorn Team is hosting three Key Unit 
Leadership Budget Building Seminars this month at the dates, times and places listed below.  And, we feel so strongly 
about the importance of these meetings, that we are going to pay your unit 2% commission for attending.  So, you 
have a chance to earn up to 36% commission on this year’s sale!  That will be our highest commission structure ever.   

In order to receive the 2% commission, the workshop must be attended by a Cub Master, Scoutmaster, Venture Crew 
Advisor, Committee Chairperson, or Treasurer.   Other committee members may be considered eligible, but in all 
cases, it must be someone who gives leadership and participates in the development of your annual program budget.   
If you plan to send someone other than one of the key positions listed above, please work that out in advance with your 
district executive.   

The workshops are open to any member of your unit, but at least one person has to be in one of the key leadership 
positions listed above in order to qualify for the 2% commission.  Please RSVP for your chosen workshop by Monday, 
May 12 so we will know how many materials to prepare.  You can RSVP by emailing Sara at the Scout office at 
sara.heitz@scouting.org.   

Please feel free to contact me directly at regina@lackey.com if you have any other questions.  Or as always, you can 
contact a member of the council professional staff.  I look forward to working with you this year, and I am confident that 
we will have our most successful Sale ever! 

Sincerely, 

Regina 

Budget Development Workshops  

1. South:  Tuesday, May 13   (Camp McConnell.  Livingston)  7:00pm – 9:00pm (Doors Open at 6:30pm) 

2. North:  Saturday, May 17  (LDS Center.  8806 Don Ave. Stockton)  9:00am-11:00am (Doors open at 8:30am) 

3. Central:  Monday, May 19   (Modesto Office.  4031 Technology)  7:00pm-9:00pm (Doors open at 6:30pm) 
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